
 
 
 
 

Sunrise Diamonds plc  
(the “Company”) 

 
Change of Name 

 
The directors of the Company are pleased to announce that the Company’s name 
has been changed to Sunrise Resources plc. This name change has been registered 
with Companies House and reflects the wider interests of the Company.  
 
Dealings under the new name will commence at 8am on Monday 17 May 2010 when 
the Company's TIDM (ticker symbol) will change from "SDS" to "SRES". 

No new share certificates are being issued in respect of existing Ordinary Shares 
held in certificated form. Shareholders should retain their existing share certificates 
which will continue to be valid.  

In compliance with AIM Rule 26, details of the Company will shortly be available on 
the new website address www.sunriseresourcesplc.com. 

 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Patrick Cheetham, Sunrise Resources plc Tel: +44 (0)1625 505947 
Gavin Burnell, Antony Legge 
Astaire Securities plc 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7448 4400 

 


